
From: registrar
To:
Subject: EB-2018-0242 FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: Tuesday, January 8, 2019 3:42:17 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, January 8, 2019 3:26 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-08

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0242

-- Name --
Justin Sutton

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I do not want this sale to go through because of the harm it will do to my community and, as a Peterborough
ratepayer, the harm it will do to my family.

Hydro One is known to offer substandard service at a higher price than our current supplier (PDI) and I anticipate an
increased tax bill (for no justifiable reason) to pay for the higher rates charged to all of our publicly owned assets,
which will do my family harm. I also anticipate harm to the current employees of PDI who will surely lose their jobs
if this sale goes through (I do not believe assurances to the contrary).

Finally, losing local control of a vital public service (PDI) to a non-local corporate entity is not in the best interests
of Peterborough.

Sincerely,
Justin Sutton

-- Attachment --




